Januvary 26, 1982

Blackwood and Hichols Company, Ltd.
P. O. Box 1237
Durango, Colorado 81301

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) well No. 209 Northeast
Blanco Unit, RWASEL ssc. 6, T. 31 N., B. 6 W., San Juan County, New Mexico,
lease MNo. Santa Fe 078988. The subject APD is hereby rescinded and returned
as requested by youmr Sundry dotice of Jamuary 20, 1983.

You are required to request surface rshabilitation instructions from this
office if construction activities occurred on the referenced drill site.

Sincerely yours,

@Jms P. Sins
District 0i1 and Gas Supervisor

Enclosure

cc:  SCR MS—~410
DRO 9-1
BIM, Farmington
Well file (rescinded)
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